NORTH WEST FIRE DISTRICT

RECEIVED
AUG 13 2019

TOWN CLERK -
TOWN OF LYSAN(DER

664 Lamson Road, Baldwinsville, NY 13027
PH: 315-401-7998 TDD: 800-662-1220 Fax: 315-678-2714

The North West Fire District announces that the budget meetings scheduled for Tuesday, August 20, 2019, Tuesday,

September 3, 2019 and Tuesday, September 17, 2019 at 6:30 pm at the Lysander Fire Department Station 1, 664 Lamson
Road, Baldwinsville NY 13027 have been cancelled. They will not be rescheduled.

Respectfully submitted,

Meegan Metallo, Fire District Secretary

Commissioners: Beckie Wasielewski, John Kline, Rick Ravas, Tony Meclntyre, K.C. Pickard




